
  AVVA Region 4 Report  April 2023 

I have attended most of Chapter 1096 AVVA/VVA meetings.   I updated the group 
about happenings at National, as well as encouraged VVA members to sign up 
their friends as Dual members, and all others to join AVVA.  

I have kept in touch with Region 4 members, updating them about Convention 
registration information, and other Convention items. 

My goal for the next quarter is to keep open lines of communication with Chapter 
and State Reps and Presidents to help them as much as I can to help their 
members. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Joanne Blum 
AVVA Region 4 Director 

 


